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Warsaw, 23 March 2023 

 

Interim Statement of the State Commission on Aircraft Accidents Investigation 

concerning the investigation of the aircraft accident  

no 572/2021 

Acting in accordance with Article 16.7 of the Regulation (EU) No 996/2010 of the European 

Parliament and the Council of 20 October 2010 on the investigation and prevention of 

accidents and incidents in the civil aviation and repealing Directive 94/56/EC (Journal UE. 

L. 2010.295.25) as well as following the standards provided in Annex 13 to the Convention on 

International Civil Aviation, the State Commission on Aircraft Accidents Investigation presents 

the following Interim Statement related to the accident to the plane registered as SP-FPM, which 

occurred on 23 March 2021 (PKBWL reference number 572/2021). 

 

The State Commission on Aircraft Accidents Investigation (PKBWL) hereby informs that the 

investigation activities related to the accident have been completed and the Draft Final Report 

on the investigation has been prepared.  

Currently, the Draft Final Report is being translated into English, and then it will be sent to 

interested parties for comments within 60 days. After analyzing the comments received, the 

PKBWL will decide whether to accept or reject them, and then we publish the Final Report. 

 

Investigator-in-Charge 
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